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         General Order # 1,031                                 November 2017

November 2017 Meeting
                                   DATE:             Friday November 17th, 2017

                                   LOCATION:   Wakefield Public Safety Building

                                                1 Union Street Wakefield, MA.

                                  TIME:              2000 Hours

                                  PROGRAM:    “An Evening with K-7”

                                                 Member William Noonan will present one of his

                                                Great shows for us, don’t miss it!

                      
Great Boston Fire


At this meeting we will be remembering the sounding of Box 52, 145 years ago on November 9th, 1872 at 7:24 PM. 

October Meeting

Members and guests enjoyed an evening with the State Fire Marshal. Many questions were asked and answered and those in attendance got an update on happenings within the Department of Fire Services.

Guest Speaker

Our guest speaker will be Box 52 Member and retired Boston Firefighter William Noonan. Bill will be presenting another one of his amazing shows.


 Election Results
The following people have been elected into office:
· President: Frank Barry

· Vice President: Richard Conway
· Treasurer: William H. Wilderman

· Secretary: Michael Kass
· Directors:  1st Term: Doug Boudrow

                            1st Term: Dave Parr

Past Vice President Thomas Brophy was appointed by the President to fill the third year of Director Robert Wilker’s term. Bob submitted his resignation from the Board due to spending more of his time this fall and winter in Florida. We are thankful for Bob’s service to the club while on the Board. We are also jealous!! Stay warm Bob.
Good & Welfare.

Member Steve Walsh is making good progress and is hopeful that his recovery will continue at this pace. 

Condolences to David Parr and his wife Sheila on the passing of Sheila’s mother, Ruth Carroll. May her soul rest in peace.

The entire membership is mourning the loss of long time member Frank W. Fitzgerald. May his soul rest in peace.

Dues

If you have not paid your dues yet, please make an effort to do so by the meeting. If you are having difficulty, please feel free to speak with any officer or Board member.

Reminders

· Meeting with Bill Noonan, Friday November 17th in Wakefield at 2000 hours

· Dues payments are due, if you still owe, please make every effort to pay promptly.

By Order of the President                                               Newsletter Editor

Frank Barry                                                                     Frank San Severino
